
**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s facilities and services, 

 please contact the School Office for assistance.** 

  

 

 
 

                           
 
 
           23rd June 2014 
 
To all Year 6 Parents 
 
 
 Dear Parents, 
 
 We will be teaching sex education to your children on 1st and 4th  July, the areas covered will 

be in accordance with the school Sex Education Policy (copy attached). 
 
 If you wish to know more about what will be covered during these sessions, you are very 

welcome to come and meet with Mrs Gray at 2.45 p.m. on Friday, 29th June, in Class 4, 
during Celebration Assembly. She will be able to show you the materials used and answer 
any questions that you may have. 

 
 

Kind regards 
 
 
 
Sarah Hendry 
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